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LONDON & PARIS & HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Sep. 7, 2017-- Regulatory News:

TechnipFMC plc (“TechnipFMC”) (Paris:FTI) (NYSE:FTI) (ISIN:GB00BDSFG982) announces that on 6 September 2017, Douglas J. Pferdehirt, Chief
Executive Officer, addressed attendees at the Barclays CEO Energy-Power Conference. The transcript of Mr. Pferdehirt’s remarks is attached below.

PRESENTATION TRANSCRIPT

Mick Pickup - Barclays PLC, Research Division - MD

Well, good morning, everybody. It's my great pleasure to welcome TechnipFMC



towards completion of module fabrication. This is work that is done far away from the project location in Sabetta, Russia. We have now completed
construction work on all modules and expect final delivery to the site by mid-September.

The work site is now at peak activity levels, and we anticipate completion of Train 1 in 2017. Construction is also underway on Train 2, with completion
scheduled for 2018.





Do you see more awards coming over the next 12 to 24 months from your FEED backlog or from existing awards in the marketplace?

Douglas J. Pferdehirt - TechnipFMC plc - CEO and Director

Interesting question. We have a clearer line of sight, obviously, on the projects that we're working on, many of them exclusive. We're working on most
of those exclusively. We have more insight on how they're maturing, where the customers are more open with us in terms of their economic threshold,
what needs to be achieved. So if I look at just total quantities of projects, I would say it's probably fairly balanced. If I look at projects that we have
increased confidence that they're likely to actually move forward and be sanctioned, we just have greater visibility into that portfolio where we are
working in a more intimate relationship. So net-net, I would say more on the FEED side, but overall, it's probably balanced in terms of quantity of
projects. We publish a project list. We keep that updated. You can see that on our website of the projects that we are currently tracking in terms of the
large projects, those greater than 
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